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Andreea D. Udrea

From: Philip Calvanico 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 5:32 PM
To: Andreea D. Udrea
Subject: Zoning Change Request on Hutton Drive

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Red category

Andreea, 
 
My name is Philip Calvanico and I am following up on a phone conversation we had a few days ago 
regarding the zoning change request on Hutton Drive. I have not received the information 
package\letter that you said was mailed to me. However, I would appreciate any information you may 
have regarding the zoning change request. Per our phone conversation, I have several concerns 
regarding residential homes possibly being approved in an industrial area adjacent to our property. 
Please contact me  
with information regarding the proposed zoning change and the meeting on Monday February 27, 
2017. 
 
Regards, 
Philip Calvanico 




